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December 9, 2020 
 
The Cheverus Family 
Cheverus Catholic School 
30 Irving Street 
Malden, MA 02148 
 
 
Re: Your donation for our Christmas Gift Card Drive 
 
Dear Students, Parents, Faculty and Staff, 
 
Your wonderful donation of over a $1000 enabled us to help 15 families have a brighter 
Christmas.   When added to SVdP members’ and friends’ donations we had over $2000 to give.  
We were able to give each family an average of $50 per child so that they could purchase gifts.   
 
 
Thank you for your generosity and we wish you all a very blessed and merry Christmas.  May 
this joyous season bring you peace as we celebrate our Lord’s birth. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
Robin Jorgensen 
President 
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